
Weekly Newsletter - 19/11/21
Dear  Parents,

We have been very busy this week 
learning all about different faiths and 
religions. We have also been celebrating 
differences and exploring how we are all 
unique in our own ways.
Sadly, a few parents are letting us down in 
this regard and I need to remind everyone 
in our community that Star Primary 
embraces all races, religions and 
communities. We are an inclusive school 
and children with SEND needs are 
welcomed into our school. It is 
disappointing to hear that a few parents 
feel that their children should not mix and 
become friends with everyone. This goes 
against our beliefs that all children should 
be equally loved and accepted.
We have also noticed that anxiety 
amongst parents can be high but I must 
remind you to be respectful to staff at all 
times. We have always worked very well 
with all our parents and we look forward to 
doing so again. Have a wonderful 
weekend.
Best wishes,
Ms Von

Very Important: Please read carefully!
A Vomiting and Diarrhea Bug is currently going around in a few of the 
classes. The school has to enforce that any child displaying these 
symptoms be kept at home for 48hrs. This is a Public Health England 
guidance requirement.
As vomiting is also a symptom of the Delta Variant of Covid, we 
recommend that you carry out a LFT on your child. If this is positive please 
do a PCR test and report the results to the school.
We are also experiencing a few cases of chickenpox within the school. If 
your child has chickenpox they will need to stay off school until all the 
scabs dry up (usually 5 days).
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Article of the week:

Article 4 – Implementation of the Convention
Governments must do all they can to make sure 
every child can enjoy their rights by creating 
systems and passing laws that promote and protect 
children’s rights.

We wore odd socks to celebrate 
being unique!

  #AntiBullyingweek

Our Reception classes travelled by DLR 
to the Olympic Park this week. Their 

mission was to hunt for natural objects 
to count and photograph so that each 

class can create a number book.
Our ambitious trip was a great 

success!


